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To: robertso@sbcc.edu
Dear Janet Robertson,
The 2020 Annual Program Assessment Report (APAR) submitted on behalf of Santa Barbara City College has been reviewed and accepted.
This serves as confirmation by the Commission on Accreditation for Health Informatics and Information Management Education (CAHIIM) that the degree program
offered by your institution has completed the most recent Annual Program Assessment Report as required by the CAHIIM Accreditation Standard(s). The report was

accepted as submitted and the program remains in good standing and will maintain accreditation.

The Commission recognizes you and your colleagues for your commitment to continuous quality improvement in higher education as demonstrated by your participation
in program accreditation.

Thank you,
CAHIIM Staff



